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 Overpeck Creek Monsters and the CP Royals ended their opener in a 3-3 tie 

 
 
PARAMUS, NJ - As a member of Overpeck's team, I was impressed with the way we played together. Even 

though an hour and a half before the game, we did not know each other, most meeting for the first time, our 

play didn't show it. The Creek Monsters took the field and competed from the start. After we got down early, 

the team stuck together and battled back. We went out there and competed with a team that has been practicing 

and playing together for quite some time. 

 

In the postgame huddle, we took a few minutes to get to know one another better. In a circle, each player stood 

up and said their name, where they were from, what school they play for, and any nicknames they have. As a 

player, you could immediately sense a group of guys that love the game and want to get better. I'm only excited 

to see what's in store for our team as we go forward and get even more comfortable with each other. 

 

Joe Paladino 


